
 

NOTIFICATION– Dated 4
th

 May 2021 

(Regarding Affiliation of Colleges) 

 

The process of affiliation of all law colleges of the state with this university is in its 

final stage. Till date 56 colleges of the state has been affiliated with this university and the 

orders for affiliation of three more colleges viz. Govt. Law College, Bikaner, Govt. Law 

College, Churu and Govt. Law College, Bhilwara will be issued in due course of time on re-

opening of university after Red Alert Pakhwada (from 3
rd

 May to 17
th

 May, 2021) related to 

Covid pandemic is over. The process related with 10% EWS seats will also be resolved 

accordingly. The list of affiliated law colleges of the state is made available on our university 

website www.alujaipur.ac.in for your kind notice please. The remaining law colleges of the 

state are requested to approach their previous universities so that their universities may send 

the necessary files and documents required for their affiliation to us. The letters related to this 

matter has already been issued to concerned state funded universities from our end. The delay 

in affiliation process is delaying the examination process of different law programmes.  

 

 

(Raj Narain Sharma, RAS) 

Registrar 
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